
 

 

London Underground 

Infrastructure Protection 

3rd Floor 

Albany House 

55 Broadway 

London SW1H 0BD 

www.tfl.gov.uk/tube 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Kate 
 
192 Haverstock Hill London NW3 2AJ 
 
Thank you for your communication of 1st September 2016. 
 
I can confirm that the planning applicant is in communication with London Underground 
engineers with regard to the development above. We have no objection to the works in 
principle, however before works commence we need to see the detailed contractor’s 
method statement(s). The documents submitted with this planning application have 
already been accepted by London Underground as per letters submitted with this 
planning application.  
 
Therefore the condition cannot be discharged without the submission of detailed 
contractor’s method statement(s). 
 
If I can be of further assistance, please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Shahina Inayathusein 
Information Manager 

Email: locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk 
Direct line:  020 7918 0016 

 

Your ref: 2016/4503/P 
Our ref: 20403-SI-N045 
 
Kate Phillips 
Development Management 
Kate.phillips@camden.gov.uk 
 
09 September 2016 


